

Friday, September 1, 2023

Hello Parents!

September is going to be a great month for learning! We will send home a daily communication sheet so if you have questions, comments or suggestions for improving our class please let us know. We have had a very productive beginning to our new school year so far! If you are in need of anything for your child's education please call our classroom's direct line: 618-544-5567, Monday-Friday 7:45-3:15 p.m. Our paraprofessionals are: Ms. Mabuce, Ms. Wilson and Ms. Earleywine/PM - our new team is so happy to work with your student each day.

Our upcoming holiday is Monday, September 4th, there is no school! Enjoy the long weekend and have a fantastic Labor Day weekend! On Friday, September 15th we will have early dismissal for school improvement (half day student attendance.)

We are excited to begin another month of learning together! Our class is enjoying classic stories on youtube. You may like the read aloud of *Mike Mulligan and His Steam Shovel* by Virginia Lee Burton: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6QbeDVo7wx4

Our class has a great website for science called *Mystery Science*. Students have the best questions: How do scientists learn about wild animals?

https://mysteryscience.com/mini-lessons/scientists-wild-animals#slide-id-13106

Thank you for everything you are contributing to your student's education. Parents are the most important teachers!

Sincerely,

Ms. Valerie Vermilya, MSI III Teacher - South Eastern Special Education - Nuttall Middle School